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 Dear Parents, 

Please find attached the Coola PPS Junior Cert Assessment Policy 2020. This policy 
was ratified by the Board of Management on the 6th of May 2020. 

The assessment will be divided into two sections; 

1. Work done in 2nd and 3rd Year up to March 12th 2020 will be worth 80% of the 
total mark/grade per subject. 

2. An assessment which will be completed between May 11th and May 22nd will 
be worth 20% of the total mark/grade per subject. 

The combination of the two marks will form the overall grade on the Junior Cycle 
School Report. 

It is important to note that the May assessments can be completed in a short 
space of time. The aim of these assessments is to enable students showcase their 
ability.  

From May 11th onwards, teachers will be assigning a task/piece of work to be 
completed by May 22nd. During the period May 11th-22nd Third Year students will 
focus on each subject assessment, thus there will be no online teaching and learning 
during this period.  

If you have any queries or need further clarification, please contact the school at 
coolapps@msletb.ie 

Yours Sincerely, 

Damien McGoldrick 










